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  BlueGhost Reveille John W. Harris,2018-12-27 These are the recollections of
a draftee assigned to an infantry platoon in an air cavalry troop. BlueGhost
Reveille follows me as a twenty-two-year-old as I became a squad leader and
then Platoon Sergeant during the war in Vietnam. The pieces of this book are
as factual as fifty-year-old memories will allow. There is no intentional
fiction in this work. The stories are about everyday life during this year in
a combat unit. Some pieces are mundane, some are humorous, and the parts
about going to serious war will get your heart up in your throat. I was not a
Seal, Ranger or Green Beret. I was a draftee who turned down OCS because that
would have meant extending my service by a year. I was chosen to go to NCO
school which made me an instant NCO or a shake & bake sergeant. Reluctant
warrior may have described many of us draftees at the time but when you know
you are going to war, you better get serious. I did. Friends and family who
have read this manuscript say it feels like I am sitting there telling them
these stories. I hope it feels that way for you.
  The Blue Ghost Marion Dane Bauer,2006-08-08 Liz is staying with her
grandmother in her old house in the woods of northern Minnesota when one
night a noise awakens her. It is someone calling her name, calling for
Elizabeth. Liz opens her eyes. There is a blue ghost in her room! What does
the ghost want from her? This exciting mystery by Newbery Honor writer Marion
Dane Bauer is perfect for first chapter-book readers.
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  Beyond Hell and Back Dwight Jon Zimmerman,John D. Gresham,2013-12-03 An
inside look at seven of the most harrowing and significant Special Operations
missions ever. Courage beyond reason. Loyalty beyond faith. Perseverance in
the face of overwhelming adversity. These are just some of the qualities of
the members of the U.S. Special Operation Forces. BEYOND HELL AND BACK
details the seven defining Special Ops missions that have made the Special
Operation Forces the best fighting unit in the world, including: *THE RESCUE
OF BAT-21: The largest and longest Combat Search and Rescue mission in the
Vietnam War lasted 17 days and cost the lives of 13 Americans—all to rescue
one man and the invaluable knowledge he alone possessed. * TASK FORCE
NORMANDY: Planned in secrecy and executed with flawless efficiency, Task
Force Normandy was an Army/Air Force Special Operations joint op that fired
the opening shots behind enemy lines in Operation Desert Storm. *OPERATION
EAGLE CLAW: The devastating Special Forces operation mounted to retrieve 52
American hostages in Iran resulted in the deaths of eight members of the
rescue team. This failure ultimately led to the creation of Special
Operations Command. *BASHER 52: Captain Scott O'Grady was shot down over the
no fly zone above Bosnia, and his daring rescue was one of the Marine Corps'
finest operations ever. These are a few of the dramatic true tales that
represent the defining moments that helped shape the operational methods,
planning, and deployment for all future Special Ops missions. BEYOND HELL AND
BACK is the greatest collection of Spec Ops missions ever assembled.
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  Leave No Man Behind George Galdorisi,Thomas Phillips,2009-01-16 Beginning
with the birth of combat aircraft in World War I and the early attempts to
rescue warriors trapped behind enemy lines, Leave No Man Behind chronicles in
depth nearly one hundred years of combat search and rescue (CSAR). All major
U.S. combat operations from World War II to the early years of the Iraq War
are covered, including previously classified missions and several Medal-of-
Honor-winning operations. Authors George Galdorisi and Tom Phillips (both
veteran U.S. Navy helicopter pilots) highlight individual acts of heroism
while telling the big-picture story of the creation and development of modern
CSAR. Although individual missions have their successes and failures, CSAR,
as an institution, would seem beyond reproach, an obvious necessity. The
organizational history of CSAR, however, is not entirely positive. The armed
services, particularly the U.S. Air Force and Navy, have a tendency to cut
CSAR at the end of a conflict, leaving no infrastructure prepared for the
next time that the brave men and women of our armed forces find themselves
behind enemy lines. The final chapter has not yet been written for U.S.
combat search and rescue, but in view of the life-saving potential of these
forces, an open and forthright review of U.S. military CSAR plans and
policies is long overdue. Beyond the exciting stories of heroic victories and
heartrending defeats, Leave No Man Behind stimulates debate on this important
subject.
  The Rescue of Bat 21 Darrell D Whitcomb,2014-07-15 When his electronic
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warfare plane--call sign Bat 21--was shot down on 2 April 1972, fifty-three-
year-old Air Force navigator Iceal “Gene” Hambleton parachuted into the
middle of a North Vietnamese invasion force and set off the biggest and most
controversial air rescue effort of the Vietnam War. Now, after twenty-five
years of official secrecy, the story of that dangerous and costly rescue is
revealed for the first time by a decorated Air Force pilot and Vietnam
veteran. Involving personnel from all services, including the Coast Guard,
the unorthodox rescue operation claimed the lives of eleven soldiers and
airmen, destroyed or damaged several aircraft, and put hundreds of airmen, a
secret commando unit, and a South Vietnamese infantry division at risk. The
book also examines the thorny debates arising from an operation that balanced
one man’s life against mounting U.S. and South Vietnamese casualties and
material losses, the operation’s impact on one of the most critical battles
of the war, and the role played by search and rescue as America disengaged
from that war.
  The Blue Ghost Mystery John Blaine,2019-06-14 Rick Brant moved with
infinite care. With one hand he adjusted the focus of his microscope, while
with the other he brought the sharp glass tip of the pipette into view. He
released his thumb for a fraction of a second and let a drop of blue fluid
flow into the field of view.
  The Blue Ghost Marion Dane Bauer,2009-07-08 Liz is staying with her
grandmother in her old house in the woods of northern Minnesota when one
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night a noise awakens her. It is someone calling her name, calling for
Elizabeth. Liz opens her eyes. There is a blue ghost in her room! What does
the ghost want from her? This exciting mystery by Newbery Honor writer Marion
Dane Bauer is perfect for first chapter-book readers.
  Blue Ghost Memoirs Otto C. Romanelli,2003-06-06 Author Otto C. Romanelli,
Lt. Cdr. USNR Ret., recounts his experiences during 1943–45 aboard the USS
Lexington, The Blue Ghost. Through numerous photographs, charts, and maps,
his exciting journey comes to life. A wonderful personal account story.
  The Blue Ghost Mystery: A Rick Brant Science-Adventure Story Harold
Goodwin,2017-09-05
  Leveled Texts: The Blue Ghost Mystery Stephanie Paris,2014-01-01 All
students can learn about setting using a classic mystery passage written at
four reading levels. Symbols on the pages represent reading-level ranges to
help differentiate instruction. Provided comprehension questions complement
the text.
  Fighting to Leave Robert E. Stoffey,2008-09-15 From a Vietnam wartime
veteran and US Marine officer, an insider’s account of the final military
strategies of the Vietnam war. Perhaps more vexing than any part of the
Vietnam War—Americas longest—was getting out. This book offers a chronicle of
those last difficult years, 1972 and 1973, that is at once a detailed and
thorough overview and at the same time a vividly personal account. The year
1972 found Marine Corps pilot Robert E. Stoffey beginning his third combat
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tour in Vietnam. After flying 440 combat missions out of Da Nang and Marble
Mountain Airfields in South Vietnam—and being shot down twice—between 1965
and 1970, Stoffey was in a unique position to judge the United States changed
strategy. From the vantage point of the USS Oklahoma City, he fought—and
observed—the critical and complex last two years of the war as Marine Air
Officer and Assistant Amphibious Warfare Officer on the staff of the
Commander, Seventh Fleet. As the South Vietnamese battled for survival
against the onslaught from the Communist North Vietnamese Army, the US
Seventh Fleet, afloat in the Gulf of Tonkin and the South China Sea, was a
significant supporting force. With the US Navy’s mining of North Vietnams
waterways, concentrated shore bombardments, and air attacks, this sea power
was instrumental in leading to the negotiated end of the war and return of
our POWs. This is the story that Robert Stoffey tells in his firsthand
account of how the Vietnam War finally ended and what it took to get our POWs
home.
  Blue Ghost Jean Temple,1974-06-01
  Blue Ghost Marion Dane Bauer,2006-08 During a visit with her grandmother in
her quiet house in the Minnesota wood, a young girl hears someone calling her
name and discovers a blue ghost in her presence, but despite being
frightened, Elizabeth's curiosity gets the best of her as she trie
  The Blue Ghost Mystery Harold Leland Goodwin,2010
  The Blue Ghost Mystery Harold Leland Goodwin,2016-04-24 A shimmering ghost
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walks by night with his spectral henchmen in the shadow of an old deserted
lead mine. Is it the phantom ghost of a Union captain killed so long ago in
the days of the Civil War--or is it a fraud? At the urgent request of his
sister Barby, Rick Brant and his sidekick Scotty fly down to the sleepy
Virginia town from the Spindrift Scientific Foundation to see for themselves
the eerie apparition at Old Mine Campground.Notice: This Book is published by
Historical Books Limited (www.publicdomain.org.uk) as a Public Domain Book,
if you have any inquiries, requests or need any help you can just send an
email to publications@publicdomain.org.uk This book is found as a public
domain and free book based on various online catalogs, if you think there are
any problems regard copyright issues please contact us immediately via
DMCA@publicdomain.org.uk
  Blue Ghost Jean Temple,2013-10 This is a new release of the original 1931
edition.
  Blue Ghost Anna Galledo,2018-01-24 A boy who forgot about his past. A ghost
who was forgotten A girl who is unknown
  The Blue Ghost Mystery Storytime Virgilio Weitzner,2021-07-28 To rest his
eyes he turned in his chair and looked out over the broad horizon of the
Atlantic Ocean. It was a calm day, and the calmness was reflected in the
leisurely pace of life on Spindrift Island. The famous island off the New
Jersey coast, home of the Spindrift Scientific Foundation, had not always
been so peaceful, Rick thought. Many scientific experiments of world
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importance had taken place or had begun, in the long, low, gray laboratory
buildings on the southeast corner of the island.
  The Blue Ghost Mystery: A Rick Brant Science-Adventure Story Harold L.
Goodwin,2021-10-22 This book has been considered important throughout the
human history, and so that this work is never forgotten we have made efforts
in its preservation by republishing this book in a modern format for present
and future generations. This whole book has been reformatted, retyped and
designed. These books are not made of scanned copies and hence the text is
clear and readable.
  The Blue Ghost Mystery Harold Leland Goodwin,2018-07-26 The Blue Ghost
Mystery Harold Leland Goodwin A shimmering ghost walks by night with his
spectral henchmen in the shadow of an old deserted lead mine. Is it the
phantom ghost of a Union captain killed so long ago in the days of the Civil
War--or is it a fraud? At the urgent request of his sister Barby, Rick Brant
and his sidekick Scotty fly down to the sleepy Virginia town from the
Spindrift Scientific Foundation to see for themselves the eerie apparition at
Old Mine Campground. We are delighted to publish this classic book as part of
our extensive Classic Library collection. Many of the books in our collection
have been out of print for decades, and therefore have not been accessible to
the general public. The aim of our publishing program is to facilitate rapid
access to this vast reservoir of literature, and our view is that this is a
significant literary work, which deserves to be brought back into print after



10

many decades. The contents of the vast majority of titles in the Classic
Library have been scanned from the original works. To ensure a high quality
product, each title has been meticulously hand curated by our staff. Our
philosophy has been guided by a desire to provide the reader with a book that
is as close as possible to ownership of the original work. We hope that you
will enjoy this wonderful classic work, and that for you it becomes an
enriching experience.
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